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Media Scanning & Verification Cell 

Media alert from the Media Scanning & Verification Cell, IDSP-NCDC. 
 

 

The weekly vector-borne disease report issued by the civic agency shows one case of 
dengue being reported in the last week. 

The process of data compilation was resumed after a gap due to novel coronavirus 
pandemic. The report indicates that the initial trends show the magnitude of 
mosquito-borne diseases may be higher this year. While only one malaria case had 
been reported till April 18 last year, this year 11 malaria cases have been found so 
far. 

Similarly, in case of chikungunya, 17 cases have been reported so far, while the 
figure was around 11 during the same period in 2019. 
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